

CHAIRMAN JO STIEFEL, DEKALB COUNTY
BENJAMIN JONES, MONTGOMERY COUNTY
DON MILLIGAN, MARSHALL COUNTY
DEBBIE PAGE, BALDWIN COUNTY
ROBERT SANDERS, CHILTON COUNTY
KATHY THOMPSON, JACKSON COUNTY
ALLEEN BARNETT, MOBILE COUNTY
ADONIS BAILEY, MORGAN COUNTY

ALABAMA VOTER REGISTRATION ADVISORY BOARD

April 16, 2019

The Honorable Alford M. Harden, Jr., President Alabama Probate Judges Association 1000 Broad Street Phenix City, Alabama 36867

Dear President Harden:

The Alabama Voter Registration Advisory Board, during its regular meeting held on April 4, 2019, voted to authorize me to send this correspondence to the Alabama Probate Judges Association to express our concern regarding poll worker errors. We request that your Association encourage its members to utilize the Poll Worker Guide which is prepared by the Secretary of State's office in addition to the training materials prepared at the county level. Furthermore, we recommend that each poll worker be required to sign a statement acknowledging that they have read and understand the Poll Worker Guide. The Advisory Board's main concern is the poll workers not following the rules implemented for crossover voting.

We respectfully ask that, as President, you address the Association to encourage all county probate judges to consider our concerns. We are available to discuss this matter and any potential remedies which would improve the overall voting/election process.

Sincerely,

Jo W Stiefel, Chairman

256.899.6002 - Cell

go w. stufel

Email: stiefelj@farmerstel.com